From: Kathleen Fitzgibbon

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Support Hammersley Road Proposal
Date: Friday, March 18, 2022 10:24:55 AM

Dear Madison Transportation Commission,
To the City of Madison Transportation Committee:

I am writing to you today to register my support for the proposed changes to Hammersley
Road.

The revisions will contribute to Madison's goals to reduce carbon emissions in the
transportation sector by re-engineering streets as shared spaces for pedestrians, bicyclists,
buses, and cars. It also works to achieve climate justice and climate mitigation by making
biking and walking safer and more accessible for residents of this economically and racially
diverse part of Madison.

Thank you for your commitment to climate justice and climate mitigation.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Fitzgibbon
Quarry Vista Dr

Fitchburg, WI 53719





